
Valérie Masson-Delmotte has suspended her CP editorship to 
avoid any potential for conflicts of interest with her current task 
as a Coordinating Lead Author of Chapter 5 of Working Group 1 
of the IPCC 5th Assessment Report (AR5). This step conforms 
to the Conflict of Interest policy of IPCC. However, Valérie will 
remain a passive member of the Editorial Board and resume 
her active editorship sometime in 2013 after completion of the 
AR5.

We regret that we have to temporarily do without Valérie’s  
services, but are also proud that a CP editor is charged with 
such an important task in IPCC. This is a wonderful opportunity 
to thank Valérie for her extraordinary engagement for CP over 
the past years and wish her good luck for the big task lying 
ahead of her!

CP Co-Editors in Chief
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